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Dear Customer, 

Hampstead Area Water Company 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

DW 17-118 

Proposed Statement to Customer 

On September 5, 2017, Hampstead Area Water Co., Inc. (HA WC) filed with the 
NH Public Utilities Commission (NH PUC) a proposed increase for water rates. The 
proposed increase is designed to provide additional revenues in support ofHA WC's 
infrastructure investments and operations. The projected increase for an average, general 
customers is 17.16% of the total current bill. This filing will be subj ect to comprehensive 
review by the NH PUC in a proceeding that may last up to a year. 

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you. If you have any questions pertaining 
to this matter please feel free to contact our office at 603-362-4299, 
'vvww.hampsteadwatcLcom, or customerservice@hampsteadwater.com or you may 
contact the NH PUC directly at 800-852-3793. 

Sincerely, 

Christine Lewis Morse, 
Vice President 
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